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Posted:   December 1, 2020 
 
Individuals who require special accommodation, including but not limited to an American sign language 
interpreter, accessible seating or documentation in accessible formats, should contact the SARB Office at 
530-528-7243, at least two days before the meeting date. 

 
The meeting scheduled for December 10, 2020 has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is January 14, 2021, at the Corning 
Elementary School District Office, 1005 Hoag Street, Corning, CA 96021.  
 


